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Opening Weekend Successful For Howard

8-Point Buck
Wes Howard was one of the successful hunters this last weekend, the opening weekend
for firearms deer season in Missouri. Wes killed this 8-point buck on Saturday morning
near Van Buren in Carter County. The Missouri Department of Conservation reports
hunters checked 89,728 deer during the opening weekend of Missouri’s November
firearms deer hunt. (Submitted by SMT Reader Wes Howard)

The ShowMe Times invites area hunters to send photos of their successes during deer season. Send your photo, with the name of
the hunter, information on the deer (such as weight and points), and the area in which the deer was taken. Send photos and
information to amiller@showmetimes.com
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